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Williams Shaun

From: Jerry Rock

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 9:28 AM
To: Williams Shaun

Cc: Johnson Clinton; Wilfred Ryan
Subject: Medallion

Mr. Williams,

| received an email from Ms. Walker regarding your request for information, and documentation, in regards to several
operators in the Medallion program. First as Executive Director | request any information you are seeking be directed to
me and not our employee’s.

Medallion is a voluntary program setup for the operators in Alaska, and as such takes sharing of any information about
carriers very seriously. As in the past while we are more than happy to share information about the program and how it
works, we don’t share information regarding a carrier or their audits. As a voluntary safety setting organization, we
would not have carriers participate in the program, if we were to share information about that carrier.

Medallion has used all its legal avenues to protect data, and prevented plaintiff lawyers from receiving any data
Medallion may or may not have. As with our previous experiences with government agencies requesting information,
once | receive you request for information | will forward it to our Board of Directors and our legal counsel.

Medallion’s concern is to protect not only the operators, but Medallion’s reputation for the change it has made in
Alaska.

Regards,

Gerard H Rock
Executive Director
Medallion Foundation





